
     

July 23, 2020 
 

The Honorable Steven Mnuchin 
Secretary 

U.S. Department of the Treasury 
1500 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 

Washington, D.C. 20220 

The Honorable Mark Meadows 
Chief of Staff 

The White House 
1600 Pennsylvania Ave., NW 

Washington, DC 2050

 

 

Dear Secretary Mnuchin and Mr. Meadows, 

 
As you work with Congress to develop the next COVID-19 relief package, the American 

Association of Port Authorities (AAPA) and a nationwide coalition of ports urge the Trump 

Administration to request that Congress include emergency relief funding for ports in this next 

round of legislation. It is critical that the Trump Administration and Congress take immediate steps 

to ensure that our Nation’s ports have the resources necessary to address the unique and unexpected 

challenges posed by the COVID-19 pandemic. 

 
Our ports have kept vital goods moving to medical professionals and first responders, 

have ensured that our Nation’s shelves remain stocked, and have enabled commerce to continue 

flowing during these uncertain times. U.S. coastal port total economic value generated in terms 

of revenue to businesses, personal income, and economic output accounts for $5.4 trillion, roughly 

26% of GDP. Prior to the COVID-19 outbreak, over 650,000 Americans were directly employed 

in jobs generated through the movement of marine cargo and through vessel activity, while 30.8 

million total jobs were supported by cargo moving through America’s deep-draft ports. 

 
Unfortunately, the COVID-19 crisis has had an extremely negative impact on ports. We 

have experienced significant operating losses as commercial cargo has plummeted and passenger 

movements in our ports have virtually ceased. At the same time, our expenses have greatly 

increased due to COVID-19 protocols and precautions that we have implemented nationwide. 

Furloughs and layoffs have begun in the maritime industry and across the supply chain. Based upon 

a recent study, this pandemic could result in a direct loss of 130,000 jobs at coastal ports. To 

date, no funding has been provided in any of the COVID-19 legislation to assist ports and the 

maritime transportation system, despite emergency relief being provided to other modes of 

transportation. 

 
As you consider additional actions to respond to the ongoing pandemic, we ask that you 

request  Congress  to  provide  $1.5  billion  for  ports  to  cover  the  following  business-critical 

expenses that ports have incurred due to COVID-19: emergency response, cleaning, staffing, 

workforce retention, paid leave, procurement of protective health equipment, debt service 

payments, and lost revenue from other related maritime transportation system operations. 

Reimbursement of these expenses would be authorized in the recently-introduced Maritime 

Transportation System Emergency Relief Act (H.R. 7515) that would allow the U.S. Maritime 

Administration to provide grants to cover these sorts of emergency operating expenses for ports.



     

Additionally, we would urge your support of an amendment to the CARES Act as part of 

this next COVID-19 relief package to broaden the authority of governors to provide CARES Act 

funds that were appropriated in that Act directly to ports in their respective states. The CARES Act 

does not provide express authority for governors to provide these funds to ports, and it would 

be significantly helpful to ports if this oversight could be addressed. 

 
It is essential that U.S. ports maintain a state of readiness and sustain our critical 

responsibility in the supply chains that provide food, medical equipment, and other essential goods 

for the citizens of this country. Without assistance from the Trump Administration and Congress 

to address our pressing needs, we fear that ports will not be able to continue operations at the high 

level that Americans have come to depend on. We hope that you will urge Congress to provide 

critical emergency relief to ports in the next COVID-19 relief bill. 

 
We are available at any time to speak with you or your staff should you have any questions 

or need any additional information. 

 
Sincerely,  

 

 

 
 

Mr. Christopher J. Connor Mr. Steve Fisher Mr. John Driscoll 

CEO 
American Association of Port 

Executive Director 
American Great Lakes Ports 

Port Director & CEO 
Alabama State Port Authority 

Authorities Association  

 

 

Mr. Charles R. Hausmann 

Port Director 
Calhoun Port Authority 

 

 
 

 
 

Deputy Comm. David Kooris 

Acting Chair 
Connecticut Port Authority 

Captain John W. Murray 

Port Director & CEO 

Canaveral Port Authority 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
Ms. Deborah DeLuca 

Executive Director 
Duluth Seaway Port Authority 

Mr. Carl Uchytil 

Port Director 
City & Borough of Juneau 

Docks and Harbors 

 

 
 

Mr. Doug Wheeler 

President & CEO 

Florida Ports Council



     

Mr. Clayton Harris II 
Executive Director 

Mr. Eric B. Green 
CEO 

Mr. Richert Self 
Executive Director 

Illinois International Port 
District 

Jacksonville Port Authority Port of Lake Charles 
Lake Charles Harbor and 

  Terminal District 

 

Mr. William P. Doyle Mr. Michael Meyran Mr. Andrew Genn 

Executive Director 
Maryland Port Administration 

Port Director 
Massachusetts Port Authority 

Senior VP of Ports & 
Transport 

  New York City Economic 
Development Corporation 

 

 

 

Mr. Griff Lynch 

Executive Director 

Georgia Ports Authority 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Mr. Paul J. Cozza 

Executive Director 

North Carolina Ports 

Mr. Eric Casey 
CEO 

GT USA Port of Wilmington 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Mr. John Wolfe 
CEO 

Northwest Seaport Alliance 

Mr. Derek J. Chow 

Deputy Director 

Hawaii Department of 

Transportation 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Mr. Steve Lawrence Interim 

Executive Director 

Ogdensburg Bridge and Port 

Authority



     

 

 
 

Ms. Kristin Decas Ms. Kristin Meira Mr. Wayne Stubbs 

CEO & Port Director 
The Port of Hueneme 

Executive Director 
Pacific Northwest Waterways 

Executive Director 
Panama City Port Authority 

Oxnard Harbor District Association  

 

 

Captain Geno J. Marconi 

Director 
Pease Development Authority 

 

 
 
 
 

Mr. Jonathan Daniels 

Executive Director & CEO 

Port Everglades 

 

 
 

Mr. Juan Kuryla Port 

Director & CEO Port 

Miami 

 

 
 

Mr. Richard J. Hendrick, Sr. 
CEO 

Port of Albany 

Mr. Jeff Theobald 

Executive Director & CEO 

PhilaPort 

 

 
 

Mr. Roger Guenther 

Executive Director 

Port Houston 

 

 
 

Mr. Adam Schlicht 

Executive Director 

Port Milwaukee 

 

 
 

Mr. Chris Fisher Port 

Director & CEO Port 

of Beaumont 

Mr. Sean Strawbridge 

CEO 
Port Corpus Christi 

 

 
 

Mr. Carlos Buqueras 

Executive Director 

Port Manatee 

 

 
 

Mr. Stephen Ribuffo 

Port Director 
Port of Alaska 

 

 
 

Ms. Diahann Howard 

Executive Director 

Port of Benton



     

 

Mr. Eduardo A. Campirano 

Port Director & CEO Port 

of Brownsville 

 

 
 

Mrs. Lisa Lefeber 
CEO & Executive Director 

Port of Everett 

 

 
 

Mr. Mario Cordero 

Executive Director 

Port of Long Beach 

 

 
 

Mr. Paul C. LaMarre III 
Port Director 

Port of Monroe 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Mr. Danny W. Wan 

Executive Director 

Port of Oakland 

Mr. Eric England 

Executive Port Director 

Port of Caddo-Bossier 

 

 
 

Mr. Rodger E. Rees 

Port Director & CEO 

Port of Galveston 

 

 
 

Mr. Dan Stahl 

Interim CEO 
Port of Longview 

 

 
 
Mr. Edwards Anthes- 

Washburn 
Executive Director 

Port of New Bedford 

 

 
 

Ms. Lorrie Taylor 

Port Director & CEO 

Port of Orange 

Mr. William D. Friedman 

President & CEO 
Port of Cleveland 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Mr. Gary Nelson 

Executive Director 

Port of Grays Harbor 

 

 
 

Mr. Gene Seroka 

Executive Director 

Port of Los Angeles 

 

 
 

Ms. Brandy D. Christian 
CEO 

Port of New Orleans 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Mr. William W. Scriber 

Executive Director & CEO 

Port of Oswego Authority



     

 

 
 

 

Mr. Manual Almira 

Executive Director 

Port of Palm Beach 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mr. Curtis Robinhold 

Executive Director 

Port of Portland 

 

 
 

Mr. Stephen Metruck 

Executive Director 

Port of Seattle 

 

 
 

Ms. Julianna Marler 

CEO 
Port of Vancouver USA 

Ms. Amy Miller 

Port Director 
Port of Pensacola 

 

 
 

 

Ms. Randa Coniglio 
CEO 

Port of San Diego 

 

 
 

 
 

Mr. Paul G. Aucoin 
Executive Director 

Port of South Louisiana 

 

 
 

Mr. John F. Reinhart CEO 

& Executive Director Port 

of Virginia 

Mr. Larry A. Kelley 

Port Director & CEO 

Port of Port Arthur 

 

 
 

Ms. Elaine Forbes 

Executive Director 

Port of San Francisco 

 

 
 
 

 

Mr. Paul Anderson 
CEO 

Port Tampa Bay 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mr. Bruce P. Waterson 

COO 
ProvPort, Inc.

 

 
 

Mr. Joseph Riccio 
Port Director, Port of 

Mr. James I. Newsome, III 
President & CEO 

Mr. Andrew Saporito 
Executive Director 

Davisville 
Quonset Development 

South Carolina Ports Authority South Jersey Port Corporation 

Corporation   

 



     

 

 
 
 

Mr. Thomas J. Winston 
CEO 

Toledo-Lucas County Port 
Authority 

 

 
Rory J. Respecio 

General Manager 
Port Authority of Guam 



     

July 23, 2020 

 

The Honorable Nancy 

Pelosi 

Speaker of the House 

H-232, The Capitol 

Washington DC 

20515 

The Honorable Kevin McCarthy 

Republican Leader H-

204, The Capitol 

Washington, DC 

20515

 

Dear Speaker Pelosi and Republican Leader McCarthy, 

 
As you embark on the process of developing the next COVID-19 relief package, the 

American Association of Port Authorities (AAPA) and a nationwide coalition of ports write to urge 

that you include emergency relief funding for ports in this next round of legislation. It is critical 

that Congress take immediate steps to ensure that our Nation’s ports have the resources necessary 

to address the unique and unexpected challenges posed by the COVID-19 pandemic. 

 
Our ports have kept vital goods moving to medical professionals and first responders, 

have ensured that our Nation’s shelves remain stocked, and have enabled commerce to continue 

flowing during these uncertain times. U.S. coastal port total economic value generated in terms 

of revenue to businesses, personal income, and economic output accounts for $5.4 trillion, roughly 

26% of GDP. Prior to the COVID-19 outbreak, over 650,000 Americans were directly employed 

in jobs generated through the movement of marine cargo and through vessel activity while 30.8 

million total jobs were supported by cargo moving through America’s deep-draft ports. 

 
Unfortunately, the COVID-19 crisis has had an extremely negative impact on ports. We 

have experienced significant operating losses as commercial cargo has plummeted and passenger 

movements in our ports have virtually ceased. At the same time, our expenses have greatly 

increased due to COVID-19 protocols and precautions that we have implemented nationwide. 

Furloughs and layoffs have begun in the maritime industry and across the supply chain. Based upon 

a recent study, this pandemic could result in a direct loss of 130,000 jobs at coastal ports. To 

date, no funding has been provided in any of the COVID-19 legislation to assist ports and the 

maritime transportation system, despite emergency relief being provided to other modes of 

transportation. 

 
We sincerely appreciate the inclusion of $1 billion for investment in port infrastructure to 

support  the  economic  recovery  from  the  coronavirus  pandemic  in  the Fiscal  Year  2021 
House Transportation-Housing and Urban Development Funding Bill and we support its passage 

in the House next week. However, as you consider additional actions to respond to the ongoing 

pandemic, we urge you to provide $1.5 billion for ports to cover the following business-critical 

expenses that ports have incurred due to COVID-19: emergency response, cleaning, staffing, 

workforce retention, paid leave, procurement of protective health equipment, debt service 

payments, and lost revenue from other related maritime transportation system operations. 

Reimbursement of these expenses would be authorized in the recently-introduced Maritime 

Transportation System Emergency Relief Act (H.R. 7515) that would allow the U.S. Maritime 

Administration to provide grants to cover these sorts of emergency operating expenses for ports.



     

Additionally, we would urge you to amend the CARES Act as part of this next COVID- 
19 relief package to broaden the authority of governors to provide CARES Act funds that were 

appropriated in that Act directly to ports in their respective states. The CARES Act does not provide 

express authority for governors to provide these funds to ports, and it would be significantly helpful 

to ports if this oversight could be addressed. 

 
It is essential that U.S. ports maintain a state of readiness and sustain our critical 

responsibility in the supply chains that provide food, medical equipment, and other essential goods 

for the citizens of this country. Without assistance from Congress to cover our pressing needs, we 

fear that ports will not be able to continue operations at the high level that Americans have come 

to depend on. We hope that you can provide critical emergency relief to ports as the next COVID-

19 relief bill moves through Congress. 

 
We thank you for your longstanding support of ports throughout the United States. We 

are available at any time to speak with you or your staff should you have any questions or need any 

additional information. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 

 
 

Mr. Christopher J. Connor Mr. Steve Fisher Mr. John Driscoll 

CEO 
American Association of Port 

Executive Director 
American Great Lakes Ports 

Port Director & CEO 
Alabama State Port Authority 

Authorities Association  

 

 

Mr. Charles R. Hausmann 

Port Director 
Calhoun Port Authority 

 

 
 

 
 

Deputy Comm. David Kooris 

Acting Chair 
Connecticut Port Authority 

Captain John W. Murray 

Port Director & CEO 

Canaveral Port Authority 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
Ms. Deborah DeLuca 

Executive Director 
Duluth Seaway Port Authority 

Mr. Carl Uchytil 

Port Director 
City & Borough of Juneau 

Docks and Harbors 

 

 
 

Mr. Doug Wheeler 

President & CEO 

Florida Ports Council



     

Mr. Clayton Harris II 
Executive Director 

Mr. Eric B. Green 
CEO 

Mr. Richert Self 
Executive Director 

Illinois International Port 
District 

Jacksonville Port Authority Port of Lake Charles 
Lake Charles Harbor and 

  Terminal District 

 

Mr. William P. Doyle Mr. Michael Meyran Mr. Andrew Genn 

Executive Director 
Maryland Port Administration 

Port Director 
Massachusetts Port Authority 

Senior VP of Ports & 
Transport 

  New York City Economic 
Development Corporation 

 

 

 

Mr. Griff Lynch 

Executive Director 

Georgia Ports Authority 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Mr. Paul J. Cozza 

Executive Director 

North Carolina Ports 

Mr. Eric Casey 
CEO 

GT USA Port of Wilmington 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Mr. John Wolfe 
CEO 

Northwest Seaport Alliance 

Mr. Derek J. Chow 

Deputy Director 

Hawaii Department of 

Transportation 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Mr. Steve Lawrence Interim 

Executive Director 

Ogdensburg Bridge and Port 

Authority



     

 

 
 

Ms. Kristin Decas Ms. Kristin Meira Mr. Wayne Stubbs 

CEO & Port Director 
The Port of Hueneme 

Executive Director 
Pacific Northwest Waterways 

Executive Director 
Panama City Port Authority 

Oxnard Harbor District Association  

 

 

Captain Geno J. Marconi 

Director 
Pease Development Authority 

 

 
 
 
 

Mr. Jonathan Daniels 

Executive Director & CEO 

Port Everglades 

 

 
 

Mr. Juan Kuryla Port 

Director & CEO Port 

Miami 

 

 
 

Mr. Richard J. Hendrick, Sr. 
CEO 

Port of Albany 

Mr. Jeff Theobald 

Executive Director & CEO 

PhilaPort 

 

 
 

Mr. Roger Guenther 

Executive Director 

Port Houston 

 

 
 

Mr. Adam Schlicht 

Executive Director 

Port Milwaukee 

 

 
 

Mr. Chris Fisher Port 

Director & CEO Port 

of Beaumont 

Mr. Sean Strawbridge 

CEO 
Port Corpus Christi 

 

 
 

Mr. Carlos Buqueras 

Executive Director 

Port Manatee 

 

 
 

Mr. Stephen Ribuffo 

Port Director 
Port of Alaska 

 

 
 

Ms. Diahann Howard 

Executive Director 

Port of Benton



     

 

Mr. Eduardo A. Campirano 

Port Director & CEO Port 

of Brownsville 

 

 
 

Mrs. Lisa Lefeber 
CEO & Executive Director 

Port of Everett 

 

 
 

Mr. Mario Cordero 

Executive Director 

Port of Long Beach 

 

 
 

Mr. Paul C. LaMarre III 
Port Director 

Port of Monroe 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Mr. Danny W. Wan 

Executive Director 

Port of Oakland 

Mr. Eric England 

Executive Port Director 

Port of Caddo-Bossier 

 

 
 

Mr. Rodger E. Rees 

Port Director & CEO 

Port of Galveston 

 

 
 

Mr. Dan Stahl 

Interim CEO 
Port of Longview 

 

 
 
Mr. Edwards Anthes- 

Washburn 
Executive Director 

Port of New Bedford 

 

 
 

Ms. Lorrie Taylor 

Port Director & CEO 

Port of Orange 

Mr. William D. Friedman 

President & CEO 
Port of Cleveland 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Mr. Gary Nelson 

Executive Director 

Port of Grays Harbor 

 

 
 

Mr. Gene Seroka 

Executive Director 

Port of Los Angeles 

 

 
 

Ms. Brandy D. Christian 
CEO 

Port of New Orleans 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Mr. William W. Scriber 

Executive Director & CEO 

Port of Oswego Authority



     

 

 
 

 

Mr. Manual Almira 

Executive Director 

Port of Palm Beach 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mr. Curtis Robinhold 

Executive Director 

Port of Portland 

 

 
 

Mr. Stephen Metruck 

Executive Director 

Port of Seattle 

 

 
 

Ms. Julianna Marler 

CEO 
Port of Vancouver USA 

Ms. Amy Miller 

Port Director 
Port of Pensacola 

 

 
 

 

Ms. Randa Coniglio 
CEO 

Port of San Diego 

 

 
 

 
 

Mr. Paul G. Aucoin 
Executive Director 

Port of South Louisiana 

 

 
 

Mr. John F. Reinhart CEO 

& Executive Director Port 

of Virginia 

Mr. Larry A. Kelley 

Port Director & CEO 

Port of Port Arthur 

 

 
 

Ms. Elaine Forbes 

Executive Director 

Port of San Francisco 

 

 
 
 

 

Mr. Paul Anderson 
CEO 

Port Tampa Bay 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mr. Bruce P. Waterson 

COO 
ProvPort, Inc.

 

 
 

Mr. Joseph Riccio 
Port Director, Port of 

Mr. James I. Newsome, III 
President & CEO 

Mr. Andrew Saporito 
Executive Director 

Davisville 
Quonset Development 

South Carolina Ports Authority South Jersey Port Corporation 

Corporation   

 



     

 

 
 
 

Mr. Thomas J. Winston 
CEO 

Toledo-Lucas County Port 
Authority 

 

 
 

Rory J. Respecio 

General Manager 
Port Authority of Guam 

  



     

July 23, 2020 
 

The Honorable Mitch McConnell 
Senate Majority Leader 

317 Russell Senate Office Building 
Washington DC 20510 

The Honorable Charles E. Schumer 
Senate Minority Leader 

322 Hart Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510

 

Dear Senator McConnell and Minority Leader Schumer, 

 
As you embark on the process of developing the next COVID-19 relief package, the 

American Association of Port Authorities (AAPA) and a nationwide coalition of ports write to urge 

that you include emergency relief funding for ports in this next round of legislation. It is critical 

that Congress take immediate steps to ensure that our Nation’s ports have the resources necessary 

to address the unique and unexpected challenges posed by the COVID-19 pandemic. 

 
Our ports have kept vital goods moving to medical professionals and first responders, 

have ensured that our Nation’s shelves remain stocked, and have enabled commerce to continue 

flowing during these uncertain times. U.S. coastal port total economic value generated in terms 

of revenue to businesses, personal income, and economic output accounts for $5.4 trillion, roughly 

26% of GDP. Prior to the COVID-19 outbreak, over 650,000 Americans were directly employed 

in jobs generated through the movement of marine cargo and through vessel activity while 30.8 

million total jobs were supported by cargo moving through America’s deep-draft ports. 

 
Unfortunately, the COVID-19 crisis has had an extremely negative impact on ports. We 

have experienced significant operating losses as commercial cargo has plummeted and passenger 

movements in our ports have virtually ceased. At the same time, our expenses have greatly 

increased due to COVID-19 protocols and precautions that we have implemented nationwide. 

Furloughs and layoffs have begun in the maritime industry and across the supply chain. Based upon 

a recent study, this pandemic could result in a direct loss of 130,000 jobs at coastal ports. To 

date, no funding has been provided in any of the COVID-19 legislation to assist ports and the 

maritime transportation system, despite emergency relief being provided to other modes of 

transportation. 

 
We sincerely appreciate the inclusion of $1 billion for investment in port infrastructure to 

support  the  economic  recovery  from  the  coronavirus  pandemic  in  the Fiscal  Year  2021 
House Transportation-Housing and Urban Development Funding Bill and we support its passage 
in the House next week. However, as you consider additional actions to respond to the ongoing 
pandemic, we urge you to provide $1.5 billion for ports to cover the following business-critical 
expenses that ports have incurred due to COVID-19: emergency response, cleaning, staffing, 
workforce  retention,  paid  leave,  procurement  of  protective  health  equipment,  debt  service 
payments,  and  lost  revenue  from  other  related  maritime  transportation  system  operations. 
Reimbursement of these expenses would be authorized in the recently-introduced Maritime 
Transportation System Emergency Relief Act (H.R. 7515) that would allow the U.S. Maritime 

Administration to provide grants to cover these sorts of emergency operating expenses for ports.



     

Additionally, we would urge you to amend the CARES Act as part of this next COVID- 
19 relief package to broaden the authority of governors to provide CARES Act funds that were 

appropriated in that Act directly to ports in their respective states. The CARES Act does not provide 

express authority for governors to provide these funds to ports, and it would be significantly helpful 

to ports if this oversight could be addressed. 

 
It is essential that U.S. ports maintain a state of readiness and sustain our critical 

responsibility in the supply chains that provide food, medical equipment, and other essential goods 

for the citizens of this country. Without assistance from Congress to cover our pressing needs, we 

fear that ports will not be able to continue operations at the high level that Americans have come 

to depend on. We hope that you can provide critical emergency relief to ports as the next COVID-

19 relief bill moves through Congress. 

 
We thank you for your longstanding support of ports throughout the United States. We 

are available at any time to speak with you or your staff should you have any questions or need any 

additional information. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 

 
 

Mr. Christopher J. Connor Mr. Steve Fisher Mr. John Driscoll 

CEO 
American Association of Port 

Executive Director 
American Great Lakes Ports 

Port Director & CEO 
Alabama State Port Authority 

Authorities Association  

 

 

Mr. Charles R. Hausmann 

Port Director 
Calhoun Port Authority 

 

 
 

 
 

Deputy Comm. David Kooris 

Acting Chair 
Connecticut Port Authority 

Captain John W. Murray 

Port Director & CEO 

Canaveral Port Authority 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
Ms. Deborah DeLuca 

Executive Director 
Duluth Seaway Port Authority 

Mr. Carl Uchytil 

Port Director 
City & Borough of Juneau 

Docks and Harbors 

 

 
 

Mr. Doug Wheeler 

President & CEO 

Florida Ports Council



     

Mr. Clayton Harris II 
Executive Director 

Mr. Eric B. Green 
CEO 

Mr. Richert Self 
Executive Director 

Illinois International Port 
District 

Jacksonville Port Authority Port of Lake Charles 
Lake Charles Harbor and 

  Terminal District 

 

Mr. William P. Doyle Mr. Michael Meyran Mr. Andrew Genn 

Executive Director 
Maryland Port Administration 

Port Director 
Massachusetts Port Authority 

Senior VP of Ports & 
Transport 

  New York City Economic 
Development Corporation 

 

 

 

Mr. Griff Lynch 

Executive Director 

Georgia Ports Authority 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Mr. Paul J. Cozza 

Executive Director 

North Carolina Ports 

Mr. Eric Casey 
CEO 

GT USA Port of Wilmington 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Mr. John Wolfe 
CEO 

Northwest Seaport Alliance 

Mr. Derek J. Chow 

Deputy Director 

Hawaii Department of 

Transportation 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Mr. Steve Lawrence Interim 

Executive Director 

Ogdensburg Bridge and Port 

Authority



     

 

 
 

Ms. Kristin Decas Ms. Kristin Meira Mr. Wayne Stubbs 

CEO & Port Director 
The Port of Hueneme 

Executive Director 
Pacific Northwest Waterways 

Executive Director 
Panama City Port Authority 

Oxnard Harbor District Association  

 

 

Captain Geno J. Marconi 

Director 
Pease Development Authority 

 

 
 
 
 

Mr. Jonathan Daniels 

Executive Director & CEO 

Port Everglades 

 

 
 

Mr. Juan Kuryla Port 

Director & CEO Port 

Miami 

 

 
 

Mr. Richard J. Hendrick, Sr. 
CEO 

Port of Albany 

Mr. Jeff Theobald 

Executive Director & CEO 

PhilaPort 

 

 
 

Mr. Roger Guenther 

Executive Director 

Port Houston 

 

 
 

Mr. Adam Schlicht 

Executive Director 

Port Milwaukee 

 

 
 

Mr. Chris Fisher Port 

Director & CEO Port 

of Beaumont 

Mr. Sean Strawbridge 

CEO 
Port Corpus Christi 

 

 
 

Mr. Carlos Buqueras 

Executive Director 

Port Manatee 

 

 
 

Mr. Stephen Ribuffo 

Port Director 
Port of Alaska 

 

 
 

Ms. Diahann Howard 

Executive Director 

Port of Benton



     

 

Mr. Eduardo A. Campirano 

Port Director & CEO Port 

of Brownsville 

 

 
 

Mrs. Lisa Lefeber 
CEO & Executive Director 

Port of Everett 

 

 
 

Mr. Mario Cordero 

Executive Director 

Port of Long Beach 

 

 
 

Mr. Paul C. LaMarre III 
Port Director 

Port of Monroe 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Mr. Danny W. Wan 

Executive Director 

Port of Oakland 

Mr. Eric England 

Executive Port Director 

Port of Caddo-Bossier 

 

 
 

Mr. Rodger E. Rees 

Port Director & CEO 

Port of Galveston 

 

 
 

Mr. Dan Stahl 

Interim CEO 
Port of Longview 

 

 
 
Mr. Edwards Anthes- 

Washburn 
Executive Director 

Port of New Bedford 

 

 
 

Ms. Lorrie Taylor 

Port Director & CEO 

Port of Orange 

Mr. William D. Friedman 

President & CEO 
Port of Cleveland 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Mr. Gary Nelson 

Executive Director 

Port of Grays Harbor 

 

 
 

Mr. Gene Seroka 

Executive Director 

Port of Los Angeles 

 

 
 

Ms. Brandy D. Christian 
CEO 

Port of New Orleans 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Mr. William W. Scriber 

Executive Director & CEO 

Port of Oswego Authority



     

 

 
 

 

Mr. Manual Almira 

Executive Director 

Port of Palm Beach 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mr. Curtis Robinhold 

Executive Director 

Port of Portland 

 

 
 

Mr. Stephen Metruck 

Executive Director 

Port of Seattle 

 

 
 

Ms. Julianna Marler 

CEO 
Port of Vancouver USA 

Ms. Amy Miller 

Port Director 
Port of Pensacola 

 

 
 

 

Ms. Randa Coniglio 
CEO 

Port of San Diego 

 

 
 

 
 

Mr. Paul G. Aucoin 
Executive Director 

Port of South Louisiana 

 

 
 

Mr. John F. Reinhart CEO 

& Executive Director Port 

of Virginia 

Mr. Larry A. Kelley 

Port Director & CEO 

Port of Port Arthur 

 

 
 

Ms. Elaine Forbes 

Executive Director 

Port of San Francisco 

 

 
 
 

 

Mr. Paul Anderson 
CEO 

Port Tampa Bay 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mr. Bruce P. Waterson 

COO 
ProvPort, Inc.

 

 
 

Mr. Joseph Riccio 
Port Director, Port of 

Mr. James I. Newsome, III 
President & CEO 

Mr. Andrew Saporito 
Executive Director 

Davisville 
Quonset Development 

South Carolina Ports Authority South Jersey Port Corporation 

Corporation   

  



     

 
 
 

Mr. Thomas J. Winston 
CEO 

Toledo-Lucas County Port 
Authority 

 

 
Rory J. Respecio 

General Manager 
Port Authority of Guam 

 
 


